

**NR\_key\_name:** 113DACF35CD1552C852563380055C1F9  
**SendTo:** CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Tim Wray/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:**  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Joseph Freeman/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 05/28/1996  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 11:42:43 AM  
**ComposedDate:** 05/28/1996  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 11:36:42 AM  
**Subject:** FYI: today is DOD deadline  
You'll recall that our 5/3/96 letter to Stewart Aly requested evidence on behalf of DOD-requested postponements in 3 HSCA documents, and also referenced that our letter of 2/8/96, enclosing 38 unclassified but referred HSCA documents, had never been answered. Our 5/3/96 letter stated that today, 5/28, was the deadline for submitting evidence in advance of our 6/4-5 Board meeting for all 41 documents. If we don't get something today, should Aly be nudged? Should we put these documents into the Review Track for next week's meeting (the 38 we/I had hoped would just end up being consent releases, but if he never gets back to us...)? I will require your feedback on this.  
**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**